
 

Congratulations to the Supervisor of the UMA Creativity Program 

 

Congratulations to the supervisor of the Student Creativity Program (PKM), the Indonesian 

Student Business Competition (KBMI) and the Village Development and Empowerment Holistic 

Program (PHP2D) who received awards and souvenirs from the University of Medan Area. The 

award is given to lecturers who have guided Medan Area University students to pass funding 

from the Directorate General of Higher Education, Ministry of Education and Culture. 

Rector of the University of Medan Area Prof. Dr. Dadan Ramdan, M.Eng, M.Sc accompanied by 

the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs Muazzul SH. M.Hum, the Head of BARKI Sri Irawati, 

S.Sos, MAP at the presentation of the award. 

The Chancellor of the Medan Area University highly appreciates the UMA lecturers who have 

guided their students to participate in the activities of the Ministry of Education and Culture. 

The names of the supervising lecturers who excel are: 

1. Ir. Ellen Panggabean, M.Si. 

2. Ir. M. Yamin Siregar, MM. 

3. Beby Mashito Batubara, S.Sos, MAP. 

4. Muhathir, ST. M.Kom. 

5. M. Fadli Nugraha, S.Psi, M.Psi. 

6. Indah Aprillya, SP. M.Si. 

7. Marizha Nurcahyani, S.ST, M.Sc. 

8. Juanda Hakim Lubis, ST. M.Kom. 

Congratulations to the lecturers who assisted UMA students to pass the PKL program of the 

Ministry of Education and Culture, I hope the lecturers of the Medan Area University will be as 

enthusiastic in guiding UMA PKM students. 


